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Our DHS Monthly Lunch on August 30, 2012 was held at Hot’s Deli.     

   

I wasn’t able to get a Group Photo of the attendees, so I’ve made one for you. 
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When I got to Hot’s Deli this morning, Gayle arrived shortly thereafter.  We went to 

the reserved table and decided to go ahead and get our drinks while waiting on the 

others.  And who did we run into - Jeff Loftin and his son Davis.  We chatted with 

Jeff and Davis and encouraged them to join us at our table so they could visit with 

the rest of us.  What a nice surprise to have Jeff and Davis with us today!    We 

didn’t have a large crowd because sometimes folks have to cancel at the last second 

for various reasons.  For those of you who couldn’t make it, we missed you and 

hope to see you next month.  We also hope Jeff will be able to join us again at one 

of our lunches.  It was very nice to see him and his son today. 

 

Following are the photos from today’s DHS lunch. 
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As you can tell from the photos, we had a nice lunch and a good time visiting with 

one another.  Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of 

the lunches, you should try and come sometime. We always have a good time, good 

food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs! 

Try it sometime, you may just like it. This document will be posted to our website 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com in the Photo Albums section. Please visit the 

website from time to time and check out the message board for information about 

what is going on with fellow classmates. Please remember to keep your classmate 

profile up to date with your current address, phone and email information. If you 

are not getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email and 

would like to receive them, please contact me at ddb@lgbconsulting.com. Yes, that 

is a new email address.  Please change it in your files.  Just so there’s no 

question, the first letter after the “@” in my email address is a lower case 

letter “L”.  It is confusing to some because it looks like the number 1.  I am 

not removing the graceba.net email until I’m sure everyone has my new 

email address. 

I hope you enjoyed the photos.  You will receive another DHS Lunch email with 

photos next month.   Our DHS Lunch for September will be at the south-side 

Pizza Hut on Ross Clark Circle which is owned by classmate Greg 

Searcy’s wife.  This is another opportunity to support a fellow classmate.  

Hope to see you there!  

 

It’s football time!  Hope your favorite team has a good season! 
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